
From: Dan J. Alpert 
To: Ron Graser 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: KVTE-LP BMPDTL - 20140414ACB 
Date: Monday, April 21, 2014 11:47:24 AM 

 
 

Ron: 
 
 

In the final amendment I filed to KVTE-LP last week, I neglected to update Exhibit 11. It 
should read: 

 
THE SUBJECT ANTENNA STRUCTURE IS NOT SUBJECT TO FAA NOTIFICATION 
PROCEDURES PURSUANT TO SECTION 17.14 OF THE FCC RULES. THE 
ANTENNA IS BEING MOUNTED ON AN POLE ON TOP OF AN EXISTING BUILDING AND THE TOP 
OF THE ANTENNA IS LESS THAN 6 METERS 
IN HEIGHT ABOVE THE BUILDING AND THE ANTENNA WOULD NOT INCREASE THE HEIGHT OF 
ANOTHER ANTENNA STRUCTURE. SPECIFICALLY, THE BUILDING IS 8 meters (28 FEET) TALL. 
THE LICENSEE WILL USING A POLE ON TOP OF THE ROOF OF THE TOWER THAT ONLY IS 3.6 
METERS TALL. THEREFORE, NO FAA APPROVAL WILL BE NECESSARY. 

 
 
 


